
Minutes of Workshop Meeting
November 5, 2015

BOROUGH OF WOODBINE
WORKSHOP MEETING

NOVEMBER 5, 2015
7:30 P.M.

Mayor Pikolycky called the Workshop Meeting to order and read the following statement,
“Adequate notice of this meeting was provided in compliance with the Open Public Meetings 
Act by notifying the Press and The Herald on January 20, 2015 and posting a copy of said notice 
on the Clerk’s bulletin board.”

Those present were:  Mayor Pikolycky; Councilpersons Ortiz, Murray, Bennett, Perez, 
Benson and Cruz.  Also present were: Richard Tonetta, Borough Solicitor; Bruce Graham, 
Borough Engineer and Lisa Garrison, Borough Clerk.  

Mayor Pikolycky called for the Pledge of Allegiance.

Unfinished Business –   

Roadway Drainage Project (Status) -   Mr. Graham updated Council on the status 
and indicated the extension had been approved and a change order resolution is on the agenda for
Council’s consideration.

Sewer Study (Update) -  Mr. Graham gave an Interim Presentation and anticipates
the study to be completed by the end of the year.

New Business –  

New Business was discussed in the regular meeting.

On motion of Councilman Benson, seconded by Councilman Cruz to adjourn the 
workshop meeting, unanimously carried.

Respectfully submitted,

Lisa Garrison
Borough Clerk
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